From: Berman, Emily 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Ethics 

Steve,

I just wanted to send you 2 quick things after our ethics training today:

1) I attended an AIPAC (American Israel Public Affairs) event on Tuesday this week. AIPAC was my former employer before coming to the City. I hosted a table of my friends that should have cost each individual $36 to total $360. However, because I am a former employee, they comped my table and nobody had to pay.

2) In the training you told us to report to you an non-profit dinners we attend in our official capacity. On Monday, June 2nd, I attended the Jewish United Funds Trades Dinner for Lawyers and Government Officials in my capacity of the Mayor’s office. There was a dinner served.

Emily Berman

Deputy Director 

Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of the Mayor 

